
 

 

 
 

GLS / C / 840-24 CIRCULAR 15 May 2024 

RTA Survey 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Roads and Transport Authority (RTA), in cooperation with the Knowledge and Human Development 

Authority (KHDA) is conducting a survey to understand and study the transportation needs of students and 

parents. 

We kindly request your participation in the survey that will take no more than 10 minutes to complete. 

Please make sure that you only fill one survey per family (note that it is enough to be filled by one 

parent/guardian only). 

Your answers will only be used for the study and will be kept confidential. 

Click on the link below to access the survey: https://app.knowledgetrak.com/fill- survey/5815/spdschprn 

 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 Alexander Asha                                   ردسنكلأ اآش
 Principal                       المدرسة مديرة

 genahC etamliC - redeaL evitucExe    خانملا ير غت - يذيفتنلا يسئرلا

 

 

https://app.knowledgetrak.com/fill-survey/5815/spdschprn
https://app.knowledgetrak.com/fill-survey/5815/spdschprn
https://app.knowledgetrak.com/fill-survey/5815/spdschprn
https://app.knowledgetrak.com/fill-survey/5815/spdschprn

